Date: 10th July, 2009
Ms. Anne Bradstreet
Dean of College of Humanities
Iowa State University
Iowa, IO 4579304
Ms. Bradstreet,
The College of Humanities of the University of Iowa is renowned for expanding the scope and level of literature teaching and research throughout the globe. With the experience, education, and passion that I possess, I offer myself to fill the empty seat in the college’s repertoire of faculty members.
I understand every dimension of teaching and researching concepts in literature. I have worked rigorously to produce researches on different topics regarding stylistics and many others. As someone who has undergone the torrents of literary research I could definitely benefit your college.
I am also passionate towards imparting knowledge. And this is one of the reasons why I pursued degrees on literature. I see inspiring students to appreciate literature as my mission. My curriculum vitae enumerate all the merits I received throughout my teaching years.
Because of my background in teaching and research, I see myself as a good candidate to be your new faculty member. Feel free to reach me through my cell phone number or my e-mail address.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Bernard McDuff

